
 

 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
FOR THE PROPOSED MONTGOMERY INTERMODAL TRANSFER FACILITY (ICTF) PROJECT  

 

Thursday, March 16, 2023 

Southlawn Middle School Cafeteria 

5333 Mobile Hwy, Montgomery, AL 36108 

5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 

The Alabama State Port Authority (ASPA) and the Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) will host an open house 

Public Involvement Meeting for the Montgomery Intermodal Transfer Facility (ICTF) Project. The purpose of the 

meeting is to present an overview of the Montgomery ICTF Project and seek input from individuals or groups that 

have knowledge of the project area. This information will be used in the study process for preparing an 

Environmental Assessment to evaluate potential 

environmental impacts that may occur because of 

the project. Examples of environmental resources 

to be evaluated include, but are not limited to, 

historic properties*, archeological sites, wetlands, 

threatened and endangered species, 

environmental justice, noise and air.  

  

Comment sheets will be made available for those 

who would like to submit written statements. 

Written statements may be mailed or e-mailed 

within 30 days after the meeting date to the 

addresses below. A court reporter will also be 

provided at the meeting for those who would like 

to make a verbal comment. 

 

* Historic properties are those that are determined 

to have significance because they were associated 

with an important historical event, person, or type 

of architecture. A historic property can be 

important on a local, state, or national level.  

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR FOR 

INDIVIDUALS REQUIRING SPECIAL ASSISTANCE 

CONTACT*: 

Volkert, Inc 

1680 West 2nd Street, Suite B 

Gulf Shores, Alabama  36542 

251-968-7551 

ATTN: Ms. Paige Felts /paige.felts@volkert.com 

 

 

*REQUESTS FOR SPECIAL ASSISTANCE SHOULD 

BE RECEIVED AT LEAST FIVE (5) BUSINESS DAYS 

PRIOR TO THE MEETING 

 

mailto:/paige.felts@volkert.com

